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We have contacted approx. 40 year 10 students over the weekend due to a year 10 student testing positive on Saturday. We have had another year 10 student test positive today (Sunday 20 June). We will be ringing first thing in the morning (Monday 21 June), from 7.45am, to inform the students who also need to self-isolate. If we have not contacted you by 8.15am, year 10 should come to college as normal.

